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IOX/DCX Thermistor Modification 

 

 
This service bulletin provides historical information on an important retrofit for the IOX and non-
Millennium DCX provided by Comark Communications in 1999. 

At that time, it was discovered that it was possible to damage the step-start resistors in the IOX-
DCX transmitter by repeatedly applying high voltage to the transmitter without allowing the step-
start resistors to cool. In very extreme cases, it was even possible to cause the step-start 
resistors to catch fire. To eliminate this risk, Comark developed a retrofit kit that provided a 
thermal sensor in close proximity to the resistors and wired in series with the “cabinet interlock” 
protection loop. This modification kit was mailed out to all existing IOX-DCX customers in 1999 
and incorporated as standard equipment on all newly produced transmitters after that date. 

This bulletin provides a copy of the original blueprint with instructions for this modification. All 
IOX and non-Millennium DCX transmitters should be checked for the presence of this 
modification.  

At Comark, we are constantly striving to improve the satisfaction of both our new and existing 
customers. Please do not hesitate to contact Comark Customer Service with any questions you 
may have concerning the contents of this service bulletin. 
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